
-REMINDERS-
Please make sure to tell our

teachers thank you this week for

their invaluable work with our kids!



To the most amazing moms! Thank

you for sharing your children with

us. May your Mother's day be as

wonderful and as perfect as you are!



Closed on Memorial Day, 

Monday, May 30.




-BUZZWORTHY-
CELEBRATING OUR TEACHERS

Two, four, six, eight --who do we appreciate? 
OUR TEACHERS! 

Every day teachers inspire our students shaping

their young minds and hearts. Some of our

teachers were just born to teach and others

were called through life experience, but all of

our teachers make our world a better place. We

know as parents we have days that are

extremely challenging, but the rewards of

making a difference in kids' lives is what drives

our teacher's passion every day. Being a teacher

is about loving and connecting with our young

children. And, we are so grateful to have the

most amazing, hard working teachers at Tiny

Treasurers. Even though expressing your

appreciation is welcomed at any time of the

year, please make sure this week to say thank

you to all of our teachers for the invaluable work

that they do and for their dedication to our

children.







Tiny Treasures Daycare & Learning Center

9714 Potranco Road

San Antonio, TX  78251

210-681-2888

www.ttdlc.com

info@ttdlc.com

-EVENTS-
May 2-6 -  Teacher Appreciation

Week
May 5  - Cinco De Mayo 

May 8 - Happy Mother's Day
May 13 - Pre K Show & Tell Day

May 13 - Popsicle Friday
May 18 - Early Release

Closing @ 12:30 PM
May 20 - Pre-K Yoga Day

May 27 - Pre-K Graduation Party @
2:30 PM

May 30 - Memorial Day (Closed)
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